
Memorandum
Item 9b

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  January 9, 2025
SUBJECT:  Fine Point’s 2025-2026 Marketing Proposal for PACE Statewide Homeschool

As the Board may recall, Principal Mendonsa and I met with Mr. Ross Johnson on Wednesday, 
December 4, 2024.  Mr. Ross Johnson submitted a marketing proposal for PACE Statewide 
Homeschool to CCSD; however, the proposal wasn’t approved during the December 11, 2024 Board 
meeting.  A second meeting was held with Mr. Ross Johnson, Principal Mendonsa, and I on Thursday, 
January 9, 2025.  CCSD Board President, Hans Hjort and CCSD Board Secretary/Treasurer, Julie 
McDonald joined that same meeting.  Enclosed and attached with this memo is Fine Point’s 2025-
2026 Revised Marketing Proposal for PACE Statewide Homeschool.  

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve Fine Point’s 2025-2026 Marketing Proposal for PACE 
Statewide Homeschool at $30,000.


